4 M\ American Leadership Academy
Centennial Hills

SPCSA Board & Staff
1749 North Stewart Street Suite 40
Carson City, Nevada 89706

June 19, 2017

Esteemed Board & Staff Members;

After careful thought and deliberation, American Leadership Academy Centennial Hills has
decided to respectfully rescind our application to open a charter school for 2018-19.

This action is precipitated by the careful consideration of our North Las Vegas Campus, which is
set to open in August of 2017. This large, 1100 student campus will be opening with full
enroliment in less than sixty days. As we interact with those whom we will be serving this
coming school year, we are compelled to place first and foremost the quality of education and
service we are able to provide these families. With this in mind, we simply cannot in good
conscience divide our attention by seeking the development of an additional campus at this
time.

It is our hope and intent to open additional campuses in the future. These efforts, however, will
only be undertaken when we are confident they will not detract from the successful operation
of existing campuses. We remain committed to our vision of “Learn. Lead. Change the World.”
To truly change the world, we must ensure that we give every student within our stewardship
the attention and support necessary to achieve their full potential.

We apologize for any inconvenience this action may present you or your staff. We appreciate
the guidance and support we have received in the application process and look forward to

working with you in the future when expansion opportunities are more feasible.

Cordially,
Zi
foe——o
Mike Montandon,
President,

American Leadership Academy Centennial Hills




